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March 23, 2020 

 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff, Secretary 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
 
RE:  The Empire District Electric Company 
 Annual IRP Update Report – MoPSC Case No. EC-2020-0284 
 
 
Dear Judge Woodruff: 
 

I am providing herewith to the Missouri Public Service Commission for filing, in 
electronic form, The Empire District Electric Company’s amended IRP annual update report in 
public and HC versions. Since the initial filings were made, it was discovered that two HC 
graphs were mistakenly included in the public version and that a referenced workpaper was not 
attached. This amended filing corrects those errors.  
 

Please let me know if you have any questions, and please bring this filing to the attention of 
the Commissioners and the appropriate Commission personnel.  
 
      Sincerely, 
   

      Diana Carter 


